


Mr. Chairman, 
 



of Internal Oversight Services reports that, “the DPI has made a technically sound effort 
in ascertaining that indicators of achievement have been expressed in a manner that 



beyond the scope of the UN Chronicle project in terms of issuing UN Affairs in more 
languages by means of partnerships with Universities, and also its commitment to create 
a floor for voicing perspectives from different parts of the opinion spectrum, as well as 
regions of the world, on pressing global challenges on the UN agenda.  
 
This consideration of multiplication effects and notion of “allies” (if you will) in conveying 
the message of the United Nations invites a more general remark on the partnership 
with non-governmental organizations and civil society. We all know that their 
contribution in the form of provision of information in areas such as the human rights 
protection, health and elimination of violence against women has been invaluable over 
the years.  
 
I have already referred to the basic three pillars of the UN work and their natural 
reflection in the DPI´s communication strategies and activities. The existing main focus 
themes



the importance of freedom of the press and to remind governments of their duty to 
respect and uphold the right to freedom of expression. Let us make a good use of the 
opportunity for this critical message to be heard.  
 
Thank you, Mr. Chairman.  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Croatia and the former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia continue to be part of the 
Stabilization and Association Process.  


